
 

 

 

 

 

 

February 20, 2021 

PUBLIC NOTICE – Notice of Special Meeting 

February 25, 2021 

During their regular board meeting held on 

February 10-11, 2021, the Board of 

Directors of the Central Coast Regional 

District authorized a Special Board Meeting 

to be held on Thursday February 25, 2021 

at 9:00 a.m. via electronic means for the 

purposes of review of the 5 year financial 

plan 2021-2025 and tabled matters from 

the February 10-11, 2021 regular board 

meeting.  
 


